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Afternoon Tea 
Wednesday 13th June 2018 

14.00 At 

Glenfield Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be having the Glenfield Primary School SENCO (Special, Educational, 

Needs, Coordinator) present at the meeting. If you have any questions, concerns 

or would just like more information on an area of 

special educational needs, then please feel free 

to come along and have a cuppa and a chat in a 

relaxed and enjoyable environment. This is a 

great opportunity to meet other parents at 

Glenfield Primary School who may have similar 

concerns and share tips on what families of SEN children are entitled to.  

Parents and Carers of children at Glenfield Primary School – All welcome 

 For any further information, please contact Zoe Elkington-Parent Officer at 

Glenfield Primary School. 

 

Top tips and 

money saving 

ideas on fun 

family days out.  

 



 

 

 

 


